
ART IN THE PARKS DEADLINE EXTENSION 

Following are the changes that have been made to the schedule for the Art in the Parks Show. 

Friday, October 19
th

, -- deadline for submissions by midnight. 

Friday, November 9
th

 -- Jury notification by email of accepted work.  

Tuesday, December 4
th

 -- Delivery of accepted paintings to the New Mexico Art League, 10 

AM to 1 PM.  

You may also paint in the Rio Grande Valley State Park which extends from the Sandia Pueblo 

in the north and winds through Albuquerque along the Rio Grande to the Isleta Pueblo in the 

south. This park is not on the website given in the prospectus because it’s administered by other 

agencies. We are including it in order to give us more options closer to home. Watch the paint 

out listings for opportunities to paint in this State Park along the Rio Grande.  

 


